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Invitation to Tender for the MSF-WaCA Kano – Primary Health Centre (PHC) Extension and Rehabilitation Project, 

Tudun Fulani 

 
 

LETTER OF INVITATION TO TENDER 
 

Dear Bidders, 
 
Medecins Sans Frontieres West and Central Africa (MSF-WaCA) is pleased to inform you 
that interested companies are invited to submit a proposal (Proposal) for construction works 
being carried at Tudun Fulani, Ungoggo LGA, Kano State. The work is described as Primary 
Health Centre (PHC) Extension and Rehabilitation  Project. Participation in the Tender 
is based on the following conditions; 
 
1. Your company must confirm in a “Letter of Intent” that you submit a full tender 

Proposal in response to this Invitation to Tender. The Letter of Intent and full bid 
proposal (sealed) must be delivered to MSF on the address shown below no later 
than Friday 1st April 2022, 4.00 pm   
 

2. All inquiries should be addressed to the Construction Manager at the address shown 
below or by email no later than Wednesday 30th March, 2022, 4.00pm  
 

3. The Proposal, all bidding documents and all related correspondence must be in 
English. All information and documents submitted by bidders must be accurate, 
correct and duly certified. 
 

4. Bidders must regularly follow up on the issuance of further instructions and/or 
amendments to this invitation to tender. 
 

5. MSF reserves the right to accept or reject any Proposal, cancel the tender process 
and/or reject all Proposals at any time, without incurring any liability to bidders or any 
third parties. 
 

6. Bidders will be advised, in due course, of the results of their Proposals. 
 

7. For more information and to receive the tender documents, please contact: 
 

Medecins Sans Frontieres West and Central Africa 
Att/ Solomon Jonathan UJEWE, Construction Manager  

MSF-WaCA Kano 
 60 Mattawalle Avenue, Hotoro GRA 

Kano State, Nigeria 
Tel: +2349139364475 

E-mail:  msfw-kan-constrman@waca.msf.org  
 
 
Kind Regards: 
Mr. Issack DAHIYE 
Project Coordinator  


